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Please Check Against Statement Statement by Ms. Gladice Pickering, Legal Attaché during the Interactive Debates on the Universal Periodic Review of Maldives, 06 May 2015, 14h30 – 18h00
Thank you Mr. President,
Namibia welcomes the delegation of Maldives to the 22nd Session of the UPR and commends Maldives on the presentation of their national report for this review. 
Namibia is cognizant of the challenges facing the government of Maldives in realizing the human rights of its entire people, due to the vast geographical area and the dispersed population, amongst others. Despite these challenges, Namibia notes with admiration the advancement of Maldives from a being a least developed country to a developing country in 2011. 
Namibia commends Maldives on the legislative reforms undertaken, especially those aimed at eliminating discrimination against vulnerable groups. 

Namibia would like to recommend the following:  
1. That Maldives considers ratifying ICCPR – OP2 with a view to total abolishment of the death penalty.

2. That Maldives expedites the process to pass the draft gender equality law and to establish clear policies on gender equality and the implementation framework. 
3. That Maldives takes all necessary measures to eliminate all forms of discrimination against children born outside of wedlock with regards to entitlement to maintenance and inheritance. 
We wish Maldives all the best during their review. 
I thank you Mr. President   
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